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   Regulator at Substation has it’s new control panel and is working 100% the way that it should. 

 

   Midtel has added a few poles to it’s list of attachments, by running internet service to the Bank 

of Richmondville.   

 

   I have been doing some research for Lynda in regards to major equipment we have, to help with 

getting our books in order. 

 

   The charging stations at Mirabito’s are hooked up, and ready to go at their convenience.   

 

   Bret and I attended the MEUA Accounting/Engineering work shop.  I feel that we both got a lot 

out of it.  The second day, it was split into two, an Engineering Workshop in one room, and an 

Accounting Workshop in the other.  I attended the Accounting, while Bret attended the 

Engineering.  I learned a couple things about pink slips/disconnects that I was not aware of, so I’m 

glad I went to that.  It, also gave me ideas to implement within my department to help make 

things a little easier for me to keep track of.   

 

   Both Altec and Terex have reached out to me about a digger truck.  I told them that you were 

interested in going through Sourcewell, and both assured me that the price is the same as what 

they gave me.  Although if we were going to go with something I will need to get an updated quote 

with both, since the ones that they provided were good for 30 days, and we are past that now.   We 

have been having sensor issues with one of the bucket trucks, should be fixed shortly.  Digger 

truck has been running very rough at times, fine others. 

 

  I finished, and submitted the application to use power from National Grid substation 

 

  Submitted bill for accident by Warnerville Cut Off.  Should be getting payment soon. 

 

  Christmas decorations have been put up 

 

  Received permit from the State DOT to move several poles closer to the road near the Warnerville 

Post Office, and poles are set. Looking to finish the project in the Spring.  We need to get DOT’s 

help in removing a section of guard rail. 

 

   Furnace at barn needed a repair.  I talked to the guy about pricing an install of an electric boiler.  

He is supposed to look into it for me. 
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